
Rotary Notes from October 1, 2018 

Attendance:  Wayne, Jeannie, Hank, Vic, Millie, Marlene, Erv, Judy, Joan, Arlene Terry 

Harvest Dance:  

Food:  Agreed to have Ed do the brisket.  Arlene reported that someone will need to pick up the brisket 
on Sunday afternoon and bring it down to the CC.  Wayne will look up his potato salad recipe.  We will 
decide on an item for a vegetarian option (limited amount) and a type of dessert. 
Dance Lessons:  Millie reported that A. Christenson will do dance lessons at the school the week prior to 
the dance.  This will be done during PE classes.  Cost will be $75 to $100.  Might be able to do a short 
lesson at the beginning of the dance.  Expense can come from our youth funds. (There was $470 just 
collected from the A&W) 
Millie and Arlene will be meeting with the Interact club on Wednesday to see about having members 
help at the dance. 
Drinks – Terry will arrange to get the pop and water. 
Stage – needs to be picked up at the school.  Arlene will check with Mr. Sullivan about the pickup time 
and day. 
Dinner supplies – we will inventory after the meeting on the 8th. 
Posters – Jeannie will make up the posters and help get some posted. 
Work Schedule – Arlene will set up schedules on the club website.  The invitation to sign up will be 
emailed to all members. 
Straw bales – Judy will contact Smith Supply about getting bales.  The group supported having them as 
part of the decorations. 

Interact:  Millie and Arlene will meet with the club on the 3rd and provide pizza from the club. 

Fish Pond:  
The cover needs to be removed.  Erv, Vic, and Hank will meet on Wednesday, the 3rd, at 11 AM and 
remove the cover. 
Fish Food Feeder – Terry will research a new feeder.  The club voted to buy a new one and possibly have 
a metal cage made to protect it from vandalism.   
Millie suggested that we put more barley bales in the pond next summer to reduce algae growth. 

Service Projects: 
Jeannie will confirm if we can do a cleanup for the community center on the 15th. 
Arlene reported the suggestion from Ed about people signing up for specific types of service projects.  
For example some may prefer to do just the library and some may want to do just the fish pond in the 
summer. 


